


 

 

If you are the lessor of this vehicle, please forward a copy of this notice to the lessee within 10 

days to comply with federal regulations. 

 

If after having attempted to take advantage of this recall you believe you have not been able to 

have your fire apparatus remedied without charge and within a reasonable amount of time, you 

may submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 

1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590 or call the toll-free vehicle safety hotline at 

1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov.   

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this safety recall may cause, but your safety is our first 

concern.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wayne Miller 

SRS Escalation Coordinator 

Rosenbauer America  

 
 

  




